
CIT Board Communique ʹ November 2023 

As we continue to celebrate the milestone 95th anniversary of CIT we are reminded of the central 

place it holds in our community. CIT has been shaping futures since 1928, most notably through our 

impact on the ACT economy, supplying the ACT workforce with essential skills.  The Board met on 

1 November to start discussions on the strategic vision of CIT and looks forward to shaping our 

future focus with CIT staff and our stakeholders, 
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(VET) sector. CIT won ACT Large Training Provider of the Year, while CIT teachers, students and 

industry partners also took out individual and collaborative awards: 

¶ ACT VET Teacher of the Year, Peter Redfern-Elliot (Hospitality, Culinary, Tourism) 

¶ ACT Australian School-based Apprentice of the Year, Poppy Chalmers (Community 
Services) 

¶ ACT Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander VET Student of the Year, Emma Brown, 
Indigenous Apprenticeship Program (IAP) with CIT Solutions 

¶ ACT Industry Collaboration Award, Women in Construction Program (Lendlease 
Construction ACT, Australian Training Company, Ginninderry SPARK, Creative Safety 
Initiative and CIT collaboration)  

 

The Board thanks CIT staff for their continued efforts noting that CIT staff remain our greatest asset 

and are critical to the ongoing success of CIT in building the skills necessary for the ACT community.   

The Board notes the uncertainty for staff as the CEO remains on leave to ensure procedural fairness 

while the Integrity Commission Investigation is continuing.  The Board thanks Ms Robertson for 

continuing on at CIT as Interim CEO while the CEO remains on leave.   

 


